
 
I have been a Nawakwa  keyholder for 16 years, have hosted many 
weekends and holidays, edited the Trail Marker in 2006-07, served on 
the nominating committee and assisted in the revision of the hosting 
guidelines.  I am running for my second term on the Board. 
 
My goals as a Board member are to maintain the club’s stated 
objectives while ensuring that we continue to grow and become an 
organization that is relevant to new generations of members.  To 
achieve these goals I will continue to focus on our financial health, the 
safety and integrity of our physical facilities and policies and procedures 
that promote safety, inclusion and the protection of our environment. 
 
I volunteered to run for a position on the Board in 2018 because of my 
belief that I have a responsibility to participate in and support 
organizations in which I maintain membership.  That continues to be 
my philosophy. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


